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Supplementary statement to the Public Health Dorset Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 2022 – 2025

Public Health Dorset produced the 2022 PNA for Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole (BCP) Health and Wellbeing Board and Dorset Health and Wellbeing Board. This was published in October 2022.

Date supplementary statement issued: July 2023 

1. Closing of a pharmacy

The following pharmacies have closed:
1. Lloyds in Sainsburys at 1 Lyndhurst Road, Christchurch (FHL51). This was a 100-hour pharmacy. It closed on 13 March 2023.
1. Lloyds in Sainsburys at Castlepoint, Bournemouth (FDL19). This was a 40-hour pharmacy. It closed on 18 April 2023.
1. Lloyds in Sainsburys at Talbot Heath, Poole (FRH25). This was a 40-hour pharmacy. It closed on 18 April 2023.

1. Change of ownership

The following pharmacies have changed ownership:
1. The pharmacy at 1 Frederick Treves House, St. Johns Way, Poundbury, Dorchester. Aunpharma took over the ownership from Rowlands pharmacy on 1 March 2023. The new trading name is Poundbury Pharmacy (FN115)
1. The pharmacy at 26 Abbotsbury Road, Weymouth. Weymouth Pharma took over the ownership from Boots on 24 April 2023.The new trading name is Weymouth Pharmacy (FPN51).
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